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Comments: I visit Colorado at least once every year for hunting purposes and bring along my pack goats with

CVI paperwork. With advancing age and usually only 2 guys hunting together the goats greatly aid our ability to

salvage every bit of meat from large game animals. The areas I hunt do not have any Bighorn Sheep, but this

wide spread ban of all National Forest ground would impact me. If the ban is not revised to Bighorn Sheep

ranges, I will be forced to stop hunting and visiting Colorado.

As I Hunter I do fully understand the importance maintaining good health of all game species. But I also know a

good portion of the funds to do that come from hunting license and permit sales. I would be one contributor to the

state of Colorado that would be removed from that total.

 

Thank you


